
*** IMPORTANT DATES! ***
May 2

Spring Trip 
Driver’s Meeting 

5:30pm

May 3
ADSTG #2 
(bring lunch)

May 9
Kids out at 
10:10 am

May 10
ADSTG #3 
(bring lunch)

May 10
8th Grade 

Continuation 
Letters due

May 13-17
SPRING 
TRIP!

May 21
8th 

Grade 
Day

May 22
Swim Day for all

8th Grade 
Continuation

*** CONFERENCES NEXT WEEK! ***

Teacher Email:
david.dvorak@bvsd.org

joshua.feiger@bvsd.org 
abbey.lewis@bvsd.org

emily.rundell@bvsd.org
matthew.trasky@bvsd.org 
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ADSTG #2 this Friday!

SPRING TRIP MEETING
Spring Trip Drivers Meeting on Thursday at 
5:30pm.  Lots of logistics to be shared.  Please 
attend if you are joining us on Spring Trip.  
(Still want to join us on Spring Trip?  Fill out the 
Spring Trip Driver’s Google Form here.)

MEDICATIONS PICK UP
Parents,
The end of the year is quickly approaching.  If your student has 
medications in the health clinic please note the following:
*Non-emergency medications (ie., ibuprofen, Tylenol, etc.) may be 
picked up at any time from now until the end of the school year.
**Emergency medications (ie., Epi Pens, asthma inhalers) may be 
picked up at the end of the school day on the last day of school, 
Thursday, May 23rd & on Friday, May 24th from 7:30am–12noon.
***MEDICATIONS MUST BE PICKED UP BY THE PARENT.  No 
medications will be sent home with students. Any medications 
left at school after 12 noon on Friday, May 24th will be 
destroyed. Please contact Sandy Neville at 720-561-5536 or 
sandra.neville@bvsd.org for any questions or concerns.

END OF YEAR CONFERENCES
All CHOICE teachers have sent out 
sign up forms.  We look forward to 
celebrating your students’ learning 
in early May.  In the meantime, 
students should be working on 
their portfolios.  Here is a portfolio 
checklist to-do.

ADSTG #2 FRIDAY	
ADSTG (All Day Spring Trip Groups) #2 coming up this 
Friday 5/3.  Groups will be Fishing with Rundell, Climbing with 
Dvorak, Frisbee with Trasky, Biking with Feiger, Hiking with 
Lewis.  Contact the relevant teacher if you have questions.  
The Climbing and Hiking ADSTG still needs parent drivers.

EARLY RELEASE THIS FRIDAY
Don’t forget that Thursday, May 9th 
is a conference release day.  Students 
should be picked up on that day after 
electives at 10:10am.

ATTENTION 8TH GRADE PARENTS
At the Continuation Ceremony on May 22nd 
(6:30-8:30pm), your child will be presented 
with a heartfelt confidential note/letter 
from you and delivered to your child with 
their continuation certificate.  The letter can 
be made of words, poetry, a story, pictures, 
whatever you want to share with them on 
their special day of continuation.  Please 
note that your letter must fit inside the 8 
1/2” x 11” certificate folder.  See details in 
this attachment.  Bring your letter to Mr. 
Dvorak’s room, or to the office, or email to 
katekaufman2921@gmail.com, NO LATER 
THAN Friday, May 10th (BEFORE SPRING 
TRIP). Any questions contact Kate.

PARENT VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED!!!
We still need 5 MORE volunteers for Shopping 
on Friday, 5/10 from 11am-1:15pm.  Please sign 
up here!  Thanks so much for your help! 

Bring a lunch
Bring 

a 

lunch

DRIVERS NEEDED FOR 8TH GRADE DAY
For the 8th grade celebration, the kids all go to 
Gateway Fun Park on Tuesday the 21st from 11:30-
2:30.  New this year, the district will not provide a bus 
to take the kids there and back.....We need between 10-
15 parents who can drive the kids out there and bring 
them back...11:30 to 2:30.  Please email me Kate 
Kaufman at katekaufman2921@gmail.com ASAP and let 
her know if you can help and how many kids you can drive. 
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